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Ref: ADMIN/STUDENT DATA/SZY/TOM
Date: 16th May 2022
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Dear Parent/Carer

Today our Year 9 students have received confirmation of their option choices for their GCSE studies. I am delighted to inform you that we have had sufficient interest to launch 5 new qualifications in addition to our usual offer. These are: GCSE Statistics, GCSE Photography, GCSE Psychology, GCSE German, GCSE Electrical Engineering along with Health & Social Care.

Our curriculum has been designed completely around the interests of our Year 9 students, the majority of whom have been allocated their first four option choices. Only a handful of students were unable to be allocated their first choices or reserves. Mrs Managh has already contacted the parents of students that this affected.

As Key Stage 3 draws to a close for Year 9 students, I urge them to prepare well for their end of year exams. During the week beginning Monday 6th June students will sit their end of year English, Maths and Science papers in the Sports Hall. This will give students a full exam experience beginning our preparations for Key Stage 4. 

Thank you for your support over the course of this year throughout our options process. If you have any further questions please contact me via the school office.

With best wishes
[image: ]
Miss E Szymura
Deputy Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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